
More info:
Stephanie Olivo 
(714) 497-8949

solivo@sosc.org

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2025

On Wednesday, December 3, from 5 - 9 p.m., The Anaheim Police
Department will work at BJ’s Restaurant Brewhouse as servers and hosts!
Come support local law enforcement and enjoy fine food and fun. Officers
will be accepting tips from dinner patrons to benefit Special Olympics
Southern California athletes in the local community. Donations are tax
deductible.

DONATE HERE

Can’t attend but
want to support?


